
Welcome to Hermiston 

Brother Knights and wives,  

The Oregon State Council and Council #3999 Hermiston invite you to the 115th 

Oregon State Convention in Hermiston Oregon, April 21-23, 2023. 

The Hermiston council is aptly proud of their beautiful city, and is anxious to 

showcase it to their Brother Knights and Families. Your State Officers are excited 

to be able to gather with representatives from all the councils in Oregon, to meet, 

to conduct business, and even more important to share the Fraternity that is 

unique to the Knights of Columbus. Please pencil in these dates on your calendar, 

and come and join us in the eastern Oregon gem that is Hermiston. Ladies are 

most welcome, with some special Ladies events planned that I know they will 

enjoy. See you in April. 

Vivat Jesus! 

 

Ray Prom 

Oregon State Deputy 

Knights of Columbus 

 


